Richard Lindsay

From: Moultrie, James M | |
Sent: 14 July 2020 13:29

To: Richard Lindsay

Subject: RE: Crossfield Road

Hello Richard,

The arrangement shows the required visibility splay and is therefore acceptable.
Regards

James

James Moultrie

Assistant Development Management Officer

Flood & Development Management

Economy & Infrastructure | Cumbria County Council
Parkhouse Building| Baron Way | Carlisle | CAG 45J

www.gov.uk/floodsdestroy

FLOODS
DO YOU KNOW WHAT TO DO?  -SE5iie-
From: Richard Lindsay
Sent: 14 July 2020 11:01
To: Moultrie, James M £

Subject: FW: Crossfield Road
Hi James

See attached revised and updated plans showing the central access to the site and the visibility splays to both sides
north and south which easily achieve the 19.8m x 2.4m you requested.

The corner piece of wall on the SW carner of the pist{ owned by me client) will be reduced in height to enable the
visibility to comply with requirements.

Hope all this is acceptable and | look forward to hearing from you.
Kind Regards

Richard



